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PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

Interested persons are invited to express their views in writing.  Comments will be received during 

the workshop or can be mailed to DelDOT Community Relations, P.O. Box 778, Dover, DE 19903 

or sent via email to dotpr@state.de.us by November 19, 2019.

This location is accessible to persons having disabilities.  Any person having special needs or 

requiring special aid, such as an interpreter for the hearing impaired, is requested to contact 

DelDOT by phone or mail one week in advance.   

For further information contact Community Relations at 1-800-652-5600 (in DE) or 302-760-2080, 

fax 302-739-2092, or write to the above address. 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

  Eastown Transportation Improvement District

Tuesday, November 5, 2019 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
Town of Middletown Council Chambers 
19 W Green St, Middletown, DE 19709

The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT), in conjunction with the Town 
of Middletown, invites town residents, business owners, community members, and all 
other interested parties, to a public workshop to review and comment on proposed service 
standards, transportation improvements, and fee schedule for the Eastown Transportation 
Improvement District (TID).  The purpose of the TID is to secure the required transportation 
improvements to support the planned future land use within the East Middletown Master 
Transportation Plan area.  




